In Session with the “Oriole” Superintendent
By, Mark D. Rosekrans, Superintendent of Charlotte Public Schools

Employment and Volunteer Opportunities at Charlotte Public Schools

As we start the 2015-2016 school year, Charlotte Public Schools has several employment and volunteer
opportunities available that we would like to make our parents and community members aware of.

If you are interested in an employment opportunity, please access our website at charlottenet.org and
click on our HR (Human Resources) and job opportunities tab. Under the job opportunities tab, you will
find positions related to athletics and activities, teaching, food service, transportation, student support
services and secretarial/clerical. You will find the application process is also included for the available
positions. We are currently seeking qualified candidates to ensure we have a full complement of staff as
we enter the new school year, which starts on Tuesday, September 8, 2015. If applicants have any
questions, they need to contact Ms. Rachel Bump, our Human Resources Specialist at 517-541-5103.

Volunteer positions are also available within the school district. These positions are a great fit for
retirees, parents, relatives or community members that have flexible schedules and who are looking to
work with youth during the school day. Volunteers are needed to help our students in their classroom
subjects, especially math and language arts (reading and writing). We also welcome assistance during
the day with encore or elective classes. Additionally, we have specific needs related to before and after
school supervision, cafeteria and lunch supervision and playground supervision. All of these roles
provide great interactions with students of all ages. The students need adult guidance and support in
making positive choices and decisions. It takes an entire community to raise a child into a productive
and successful adult.

Please consider applying today for the available employment or volunteer opportunities. They are a
great way to get involved with our youth and to be a valuable resource in their growth and success.

All prospective employees and volunteers have to pass background checks as required by the State of
Michigan.

Please consider joining our CPS ranks and family.

Go Orioles! Oriole Pride!



